
 

AGENDA ITEM #5 
 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
STAFF REPORT 

May 6, 2020 
 

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Garrett Toy, Town Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Receive report on sidewalk repairs  
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive report  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Over the last two months, the Town has completed the repair of the following areas of 
sidewalks in the downtown: 
 

• Curb ramp at Taylor/Sir Francis Drake (northwest corner) 

• Curb ramp at Bolinas and Broadway (southeast corner) 

• Curb ramp at Elsie Lane and Bolinas (northwest corner) 

• Sideway in front of Mono and the Mono Parking lot on Bolinas 

• Sideway in front of 31-47 Bolinas (east side of Bolinas). 
 
We have used the entire $60,000 allocated by the Council for sidewalks project. Unless 
otherwise instructed, staff is not planning any additional sidewalk repairs until the next 
fiscal year. The Council could discuss additional improvements during the upcoming 
budget workshop. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
None 


